
 

 

 
 
 

4th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am delighted to share with you the inspection report following our recent Ofsted inspection.  
 

West Coventry Academy was judged to be Good in all areas. The report details the significant 

improvements we have made since the school’s last inspection in 2019, particularly around 
the curriculum and outcomes.  
 
The inspectors also commented on how proud our students are to attend West Coventry 
Academy and how quickly they have settled into the new building.  
 
I too am very proud that inspectors noted the high expectations we have of all students and 
our commitment to building a school community based around our 4Rs.  
 
Ofsted have noted some areas which need further development and we have already started 
working on plans to address these. One of the key foci is around attendance and ensuring all 
our students attend school so that they benefit from the many opportunities here at West 
Coventry Academy. I look forward to continuing to work in partnership with you to ensure 
that attendance to school improves for every child.  
 
Richard Gill, CEO of the Arthur Terry Learning Partnership has also extended his 
congratulations to our school community following the inspection,  
 
‘My congratulations to everyone connected to West Coventry Academy. This report captures 
the excellent progress the school has made under Mrs Neofitou’s amazing leadership. My 
thanks to all staff for their commitment to our students ensuring children are at the heart of 
everything we do.’ 
 
Sincerely 

 
Ana Neofitou 
Headteacher 
 
 


